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Ottawa, 29th February, 1908.

Sir,-

With reference to your letter of the 22nd instant

regarding the account from G.P. Vigneault for a stove, etc.

furnished for the look-up at Caughnawaga, and also his account

for deal, I beg to say that the accounts in question have not

been received by the Department, In this connection I have to

refer you to official letter of the 8th August in the matter.

Your obedient servant,

You heard

 Secretary.

J.Blain, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

996 A St.Denis St.,

Montreal,P.Q.
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